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 IGKT-NAB Ballot 

=============== 

2012-2013 NOMINATIONS FOR IGKT-NAB OFFICES VOTE FOR

NAME POSITION E-MAIL ONE

DeWILDE JOHN PRESIDENTdewilde1@comcast.net

BURRHUS DON PRESIDENTdonb@donb.com

DICKEY GLENN PRESIDENTalexd-3@juno.com

HELMS RUSTY PRESIDENTrusty@helmsCPA.com

BURKE JOHN SEC/TREA knottyrope@prodigy.net

VOTE FOR
FIVE

BATES JOE BOARD jcb3s@aol.com

BRENNAN VINCENT BOARD frayedknotarts@gmail.com

BURKE KAY BOARD knottyrope@prodigy.net

DAMEWOODLOREN BOARD lorenzo@golden-knots.com

DeWILDE JOHN BOARD dewilde1@comcast.net

DICKENS SKIP BOARD N/A

SUMMERS GARY BOARD 67summers@att.net

BURRHUS DON BOARD donb@donb.com

DICKEY GLENN BOARD alexd-3@juno.com

PLEASE SEND BALLOTS TO JOHN BURKE

E-MAIL knottyrope@prodigy.net   SUBJECT LINE= IGKT-NAB 2012 BALLOT

Snail Mail = IGKT-NAB, 2012 BALLOT, 4417 Academy St, Dearborn Heights, MI 48125
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Springfield, IL mini-NAB meeting 

========================== 
 

There will be a mini NAB meeting in Springfield, IL Oct. 19 and 20th. The 

meeting will be at the Drury Inn, 3180 S. Dirksen Parkway, Springfield.  

 
At this time we have a block of 20 rooms set aside and a large meeting room. There will be a cou-

ple of smaller meeting rooms available if we have the numbers. The meeting will be similar to the 

IGKT-NAB meeting that was held last year in Indianapolis. What's that mean? Classes and fellow-

ship. That also means we need members willing to teach a class.  

 

Cost will be $10 for attendees to cover incidentals and prizes.  Send confirmation that you will be 

attending to John DeWilde at StarKnots@comcast.net and put ñIGKT Springfieldò in the subject 

line. You can email me if you have any questions. I will need to know if you plan on staying at the 

Drury Inn. Please indicate if you will be willing to teach a class and if there is any area of knot ty-

ing you would like to learn. 

 

Planned activities are a bucket drawing with proceeds going to the IGKT and a contest for the 

members to show off their knotting projects. Every member can submit their work and all attendees 

will be given one vote to vote on their favorite. Prize(s) yet to be determined. To keep costs down I 

am not planning to have a banquet on Saturday. There are several restaurants close by.  

 

The costs for rooms at the Drury Inn will be $94.95 plus taxes for single king or double queen room 

and 2 room suites are available for $144. The hotel offers a "kick back" time 5:30 to 7pm with free 

food and beverages. Hotdogs, salads and baked potatoes are offered everyday and a different item 

is featured on the menu everyday. Three alcoholic drinks and unlimited soft drinks for guests. They 

also have a hot breakfast for guests. If you were at Indy last year, this will be very similar. If you 

wish to stay at another hotel there are several others in the area. You will need to make your own 

reservations. Please keep in mind we need a minimum of 10 rooms each day to use the meeting 

room. Here is a direct link to the Drury Inn reservation web site that is set up especially for IGKT 

reservations. https://wwws.druryhotels.com/Reservations.aspx?groupno=2151255 

 

If you make reservations by phone you will need to mention that this is for the knot tyers meeting. 

The hotel has asked that you make your reservations by Sept. 17 but they will honor the special rate 

if you make reservations after that date, up to the day of the meeting. Also, if you are planning on 

coming early or staying after, the hotel has said they will honor that price for 3 days before and 3 

days after the meeting. 

 
The Springfield area is rich with the history of Abraham Lincoln. Most sites are open 7 days a 

week from 9-5 with the exception of Lincoln's Tomb which is closed for tours on Sundays and 

Mondays in October. The Oak Lawn Cemetery is open and you can view the tomb and walk out-

side but no tours inside. I would strongly recommend you take the time to visit the Lincoln Presi-

dential Library and Museum and Lincoln's Home. Other sites are the Herndon Law Office, New 

Salem Park, the Old State Capital where Lincoln delivered his "House Divided" speech, among 

others. 

 

I am looking forward to meeting with fellow knot tyers, two years between gatherings seems like a 

long time. I will be taking several days off that week and will be more than happy to show people  

around some of the Lincoln sites and also some Route 66 sites (Cozy Dog anyone?).   

 

 Editorôs Note:  Make your reservations now!   

mailto:StarKnots@comcast.net
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Website update  

======================== 
Updates have been made to the www.morethanknots.com website.  More selections have been 

made available on the front page.  For the IGKT members, photo galleries have been added to the 

IGKT meetings at New Bedford, East Coast, and Indianapolis.  Also there are photograph pages 

for the San Diego Maritime Museum and the USS Midway, CV-41.   Hope you enjoy!   

Glenn Dickey 

Troop 3 Pioneer campout 

=================== 
Sometimes you donôt have to go very far from home to find ropework.  Troop 3, Simon 

Kenton Council, Arrowhead District, is located in Westerville, Ohio.  Surprisingly enough, 

this wilderness camping area is on land owned by the sponsoring agency for Troop 3 and is 

located within the city limits of Westerville.  The Scoutmaster is Gary Leishman.  Website 

is: www.westervilletroop3.org  Shown are pictures taken at their Pioneer campout.  

  

http://www.morethanknots.com/
http://www.westervilletroop3.org

